
 

     ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Monday, November 18, 2024 

We acknowledge the Lekwungen-speaking peoples of the Esquimalt and Songhees First Nations on whose  

traditional territories we live, learn, and do our work.                      

 

JUNIOR GIRLS VOLLEYBALL PLAYERS 
Please return your jerseys to Mr. Phillips as soon as possible. 
 

GSA 

Reminder, the GSA meets every Tuesday at lunch in the welcome room on the 1st floor. All are 
welcome so if you are interested in joining, please come to the welcome room at lunch on 
Tuesdays. 
 
MOVIE NIGHT 
Attention Vic High students! There will be "Home Alone 2" playing as a winter celebration in the 
multipurpose room on Tuesday, December 10 from 5:30 to 7:30 PM. Concessions will be 
available throughout the movie. Tickets are $2, and will be sold in the main foyer, from Monday, 
November 25 to Friday, November 29. Don't miss out! 


